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February 26, 2016 ASSOCIATES

Ms. Carolyn Williams, Manager
New Morgan Borough

New Morgan Industrial Park

75 Grace Boulevard

Building D

Morgantown, PA 19543

Reference:  Tetra Tech

Dear Carolyn:

I am in receipt of a November 10, 2015 letter from Tetra Tech acting on behalf of Sunoco
Pipeline LP. The document describes the intent of this company to install an approximately 300
mile-long gas pipeline between an area south of Pittsburgh to Marcus Hook in Delaware County

Pennsylvania. The path of the pipeline will traverse New Morgan Borough.

The letter is more specific in that it requests an acknowledgment from our Borough that the
pipeline does not violate either our stormwater management regulations or our floodplain

-regulations. Based upon the description of work in the letter and the exhibits provided, the

assumption is made that all permanent impacts will be limited to underground utilities and no
aboveground facilities are to be located in New Morgan Borough. Further, it does not appear
that any linear encroachment of the floodplain is anticipated with the work. Therefore, I can
suggest that the project will be in compliance with our rules and reguiations.

However, [ should also point out that the contractor will need to secure certain grading permits
from the Borough which will memorialize all state and federal permits for erosion control

Township Engineer
Woodrow & Associates, Inc.
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